From: louise kaye F
Sent: 24 December ;

To: Planning

Subject: ref trees to be cut down 2014/7624/t

to whom it may concern..

there is an application for two trees at 46 hillfield road nw6 1pz to be cut down to ground level

| live at 108 mill lane ..

these trees should not be cut down

Camden needs to take a clear and firm view and show a true commitment to our environment when
considering cutting down

well established grand old trees such as these

mill lane is a busy road and we are fortunate to benefit from some beautiful fully grow trees along this
stretch of the street

all these trees are at the bottom end of the private gardens that form one side of mill lane

these two trees form part of this" avenue of green™ and it will make a huge impact to our street if they
are taken down

these trees are at least 60 /70 years old and should be valued for this alone

they are important for our environment providing shade and shelter and habitat for birds and small
mammals .

the trees benefit the street and the surrounding home s by providing privacy

offering a refreshing breath taking relief to our very urban environment

they give psychological comfort

the value of a fully grown tree cannot be quantified

how can these trees ever be replaced in our life times ?

please seriously consider the detrimental affect removing these two trees will have to our environment
this is the time to be planting trees not cutting back long established fully grown beautiful trees which
enrich our lives



